
      25 Jun 2021 

 

 

To: All Awarding Entities and Certified Indian Contractors 

From: MHA TERO Director, Charles Foote  

Subj: 2020 TEMPORARY BID PROCESS – RESCINDED  

 

Last year, the MHA TERO NOTICE – TEMPORARY MODIFICATION OF BID PROCESS was issued in 

response to the Covid-19 precautions.  This allowed for bid packages to be submitted 

electronically to protect everyone involved in the in-person bid opening meetings.   

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, the above-mentioned MHA TERO Notice is rescinded.  TERO will 

return to the process of sealed bids opened at the MHA TERO Office as described by the TERO 

Ordinance and Regulations.  The Awarding Entities will again collect the sealed bids and open 

the bids in-person with the TERO Bid Team.   

Thank you to all for your efforts with the bid process modification during that trying time.  If 

you have any questions, please feel free to contact Duane Young Bird, MHA TERO Operations 

Manager at (701) 421-0633.  Thank you.   


